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M ahatma Gandhi Memorial Hospital hosted a 
glittering 2nd Service Excellence Awards 

ceremony (HOSEA) 2018  at Angelus Mission Church. 

The theme of the event was, “Building Trust”. Dr LJ 
Sobekwa, CEO welcomed all the guests, highlighted 
her enthusiasm with the top set up and warm welcom-
ing environment. She thanked Pastor A. Munsamy  
and the events committee for the high profile arrange-
ment. 

Dr Sobekwa also said that she was happy, and proud 
to be part of the MGMH family and encouraged the 
staff to keep doing their excellent work. 

Mr. S Maphumulo, Nursing Manager shared the pur-
pose of the Hospital Service Excellence Awards 
(HOSEA), thanked the staff  for commitment and resili-
ence in rendering quality health care. The theme of the 

event was, “Building Trust”.  

The Nursing Manager appreciated the staff for display-
ing excellence in serving and caring for our community  
declaring all the entrees as winners. 

The CEO introduced Ms. K. Ndlovu, Director from Cor-
porate Communications who was the  guest speaker 

and described her as a loving person with a big heart.  

Ms. K. Ndlovu motivated attendees especially women to 
claim their beauty and be proud of who they are. She en-
couraged men to love and protect women.  

Women were encouraged to report any abuse and re-
frain from hiding abuse for the sake of their kids.  

The institution honoured the staff who have spent 10 
years,20 years, 30 years, and 40 years with the de-
partment. The departments whose projects won on the 
Quality Day were presented with certificates and tro-
phies.   

Gynae and Physiotherapy Departments emerged vic-
torious when they scooped 1 Position, Surgical unit- 
2nd and Waste Management got 3rd Position.  

Mr A. Dunn (Physiotherapy) and Mrs  NJ Masikane (HR) 
both received the Best Employee of the Year Award 2018. 
Mr Henry Moses entertained the audience with music and 
Vusi Mbatha with poetry.  

The event was graced by the presence of Ms K. Ndlovu, 
Director : Internal Communications, Mrs Z.B. Khumalo, 
Newtown CHC CEO and  Hospital Board Members. 

 

 

Physio and  Gynae who were crowned with  no. 1 trophy  for their projects, Mr A. Dunn, Employee of the Year and  Mr Maphumulo receiving 40 years Long Service Award 

 

  
 

 



 

 

              

 
 

 

Ms K. Ndlovu (Guest Speaker) & Mrs ZB Khumalo giving certificate to Mrs M Nsibande 

   Dr C. Persad giving  a certificate to Mr SK Pillay 

 

Mrs I .W Pillay giving the 1st  Position Award to the Physio department 

 Mrs Pillay (QA) addressing the house 

 

 Mrs I Pillay giving the 3rd Position Award to Ward 9 

Mrs I Pillay giving an award to Mr A. Dunn  Mrs I. W Pillay giving the 2nd Position Award to Waste Management 

Mr S. Maphumulo delivering the speech    Dr C. Persad giving a certificate to  Mrs DE MkhizeM-

Mrs Z. Zulu giving an award  to Mrs  NJ Masikane 

Dr LJ Sobekwa (CEO) with Ms K. Ndlovu awarded Mr R Maphumulo with 40 years Long Service Certificate 

Dr LJ Sobekwa giving a certificate to Mr S.A Mlaba 



 

 

              

 
      
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr L. Mkhize,   Mr NN Nkwayeni and Mr S.F. Skhakhane enjoying the event Ms NC Ndlovu, Mr A. Mdakane and Ms SJ Zungu listening attentively to speeches 

Dignitaries which entail Mr V. Mbatha, Dr LJ Sobekwa, Ms K. Ndlovu, Mrs Z.B. Khumalo during the HOSEA event 

 Mr V. Mbatha reciting  Mr B. Zondi directing the  programme Mr  A. Munsamy opening in prayer Mr H. Moses entertaining the audience 

Mrs M. Govinsamy. Mrs F. Essop, Mr S. Moodley, Mr B.W. Mkhize, Mrs NP Vidima, Mrs Khanyile, Mrs NC Mkhize & Mrs T.H Shezi 



    Physical Address: 

   100 Phoenix Highway 

Postal Address: Private Bag x13 
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